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Amy Berg

From: Tresa Brown <Tresa.Brown@idahosif.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 1:40 PM
To: Amy Berg
Subject: FW: Comments on the IDAPA 17.01.01 Administrative Rules Under the Workers 

Compensation Law
Attachments: IDAPA 17.01.01.803 Negotiated Rule Making Medical Fee- SIF Comments 

2024.07.31.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or 
open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.  
 

Hi Amy, 
 
Since I received notification of Kamerron being out of office until August 5th, I’m forwarding our comments to you 
as well. 
 
Let me know if we need to do anything else, thanks! 
 

Tresa Brown CPC 
Cost Containment Manager 
208.332.2460 
LinkedIn  

 

DISCLAIMER: This message and attachments, if any, contain confidential information and are intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this e-mail or any attachments. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake, and delete this e-mail from your system. 
 

 

From: Tresa Brown <Tresa.Brown@idahosif.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 1:31 PM 
To: commissionsecretary@iic.idaho.gov 
Cc: Stephanie Butler <Stephanie.Butler@idahosif.org> 
Subject: Comments on the IDAPA 17.01.01 Administrative Rules Under the Workers Compensation Law 
 
Kamerron Slay, 
 
State Insurance Fund (SIF) would like to thank the Idaho Industrial Commission, for their work and efforts 
in seeking engagement from all stakeholders and realizes that the Administrative Rules and Medical Fee 
Schedules impact all our relationships throughout Idaho and Out of State. 
 
Please accept SIF’s attached comments on the IDAPA 17.01.01 Administrative Rules Under the Workers 
Compensation Law.  We appreciate your consideration of our comments.  We look forward to continuing 
our involvement throughout the proposed rulemaking process. 
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Sincerely, 
 
Tresa Brown 
 

Tresa Brown CPC 
Cost Containment Manager 
208.332.2460 
 

 


